
May 5 BOE Meeting 7pm 

May 10 PTO Meeting 6:30pm 

May 26 Bristol Music & Arts Festival 5pm 

May 31 Memorial Day  -  No School 

  

  

Northeast Middle School Newsletter 

 
May 2021 



Yogi Berra, who unfortunately played for that terrible team in the Bronx, had a 
great message about any game that also applies to this school year.  Poor grammar 
aside, “It ain’t over till it’s over.” is what all students need to know for May and 
June.   
 
Some students got off to a terrible start and struggled through the various hybrid, 
in person, and remote learning schedules.  Other students started well but faded as 
breaks and quarantines disrupted the learning cycle.  Many students have done 
very well all year and maintained excellent grades.  For all these groups, finishing 
strong is very important.   
 
If you had a bad year, you can still turn it around and possibly avoid summer 
school with some great grades now.  If you dipped recently, you can regain your 
averages with some high scores at the end.  If you already have good grades, do 
not ruin them by slacking off so close to the end.   
 
Hopefully we can all finish the year on a high note and set ourselves up for a great 
year next year. 
 
Go Soxs! 
 

Dan Sonstrom 

Principal 

 
 
 

                                                                                                              
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Message 



Students entering 7th grade next year will not be able to start school     
without a current physical on file. Physicals must be dated after the com-
pletion of 5th grade and before the start of 7th grade.  Notices went home 
with report cards last week.  Please call your child’s doctor to schedule 
their physical if you don’t already have an appointment.  
 

Thank you! 

7th grade 

Parents & Guardians  

Are you receiving our school text messages?  

Send “Y” or “Yes” to 67587 to sign up! 

On Thursday April 29th, Mrs. Lafferty's homeroom was inspired by Mr. Gworek's fashionable 
ties. The students wore ties to school and surprised Mr. Gworek with their style!   



Notes From the Band Room 

CHORAL NOTES 

Students in band are finally going to get to play together….once!  We will be having an art 
and music festival on Wednesday, May 26th (rain date June 2) at Bristol Eastern High 
School. All schools in Bristol will participate in this event.  Our band will be playing together 
at 6:00 PM.  This will be an open rehearsal, so families are welcome to attend.  You’ll get to 
see and hear what students usually experience at the very beginning of the school year when 
we get to be together for the very first time.  Students will learn how to watch and follow the 
conductor while they read their music, keep a foot tap, play their instruments, and listen to 
each other.  I’m excited to share this with all of you and look forward to seeing you there! 

Mrs. Vocke 

The NEMS Chorus Classes & the NEMS Express Singers are scheduled to present their hard 
work at the Bristol Music & Arts Festival on Wednesday, May 26th at 5:00 - 5:30.  The rain 
date for this festival is Wednesday, June 2nd. 
 
Students are asked to meet at the BEHS football field bleachers at 4:50 dressed in their 
NEMS red tee shirts and black bottoms. Students will be free to leave after they present unless 
they are also presenting with band. 
 
Please, please, please fill out the survey that was sent to your email and your student's email 
regarding the festival whether or not your child will be attending.  This will enable us to pro-
vide social distance spacing on the bleachers, and ensure that every student participating re-
ceives their tee shirt in time for the festival.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Thank you to parents of Express Singers that have been providing an early ride to school on D 
days.  We will continue rehearsals on D days until the end of the year.  Thank you again for 
your support of your child's music education! 
 
See you at the Music & Arts Festival on May 26th!  

Mrs. Lomaglio 



 

The students of room 28 traveled around the building collecting 
trash and cleaning up the area during their Earth Day         

cleanup on April 23.  Great job everyone!  












